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Ms. Tanowa Troupe
Secretary, Office of Administration
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215
    
Re: 	Case Number 20-421-GA-PIP
       	Case Number 89-8003-GA-TRF
	              
Dear Ms. Troupe:

On April 10, 2020, Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. (“Columbia”) filed an application seeking authority to decrease its Percentage of Income Payment Plan (“PIPP”) rider from $0.1427 per Mcf to $0.0609 per Mcf, resulting in an overall decrease of $0.0818 per Mcf. This filing provided for the implementation of a proposed rate designed to recover the projected level of arrears expected to occur during the next twelve-month period, less an over-collection of $5,874,820.25. 

On May 20, 2020, the Commission issued an order in this case in which it approved Columbia’s application. Pursuant that order, Columbia has attached the following tariff sheets that provide for implementation of this rate change effective with meter readings on and after May 29, 2020. 

	Sec. 
No.
	
             Sheet No.
	
	
           Description              

	
	Three Hundred and Seventh Revised Sheet No. 1a
	
	Index

	
	Two Hundred and Fortieth Revised Sheet No. 1b
	
	Index

	V
	Seventeenth Revised Sheet No. 24
	
	Interim, Emergency and Temporary PIP Plan Schedule Rider

	VI
	Twelfth Revised Sheet No. 68
	
	Interim, Emergency and Temporary PIP Plan Schedule Rider

	VII
	Twentieth Revised Sheet No. 29, Page 1 of 11
	
	Interim, Emergency and Temporary PIP Plan Schedule Rider



Very truly yours,

Larry W. Martin
Director, Regulatory Matters
image1.png
Columbia
as’
Gof Ohio

‘A NiSource Company




